
PLEASE REMEMBER TO GIVE! 

I continue to pry for all those affected by the CoronaVirus, and for all 

those suffering hardship because of this tragic situation.  I am grateful to 

all those who have reached out to me and our ministerial staff to offer you 

own prayers and encouragement.   

  

First and foremost, I ask you to take care of yourself and your family.  

You know what you must do to provide for their needs.  We will help you in any way we can. 

  

If you are able, please maintain your giving to Sts. Isidore & Maria Torribia Parish to help us 

make up for the loss of our Sunday offertory.  At the moment you can mail it to the parish office 

but we are working hard on online giving and hope to have that available soon. 

 

Our Office Mailing Address is: 

Sts. Isidore and Maria Torribia Parish 

51 Maple Street, Addison NY, 14801. 

  

Our parish depends on your support.  It is critical to our mission and operation. 

  

Thank you.  I am so grateful for you.  Your faithfulness is more than you can imagine!  Please 

know we are praying for each of you during this unprecedented crisis.  Please know that you can 

contact the parish office if you have an emergency need.  We are still the Church, even when we 

cannot come together in person for Mass.   

  

Let us pray that the day will come soon when we can share the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 

together as a Parish Family!  Let us take hert and find hope in the Lord’s Resurrection in the 

coming Easter. 

  

God bless you and God bless our community! 

  

May Holy Mary and all the saints intercede for us! 

*********************************************************** 

Father Pat. 
       
 

  

 


